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Gentlemen:

This refers to the meeting L. M. Mills and others of your staff
conducted in Region II Office on November 19, 1980, at our request.
This meeting related to activities authorized by NRC Construction
Permit No. CPPR-73. The subjects discussed are detailed in the
enclosed inspection report.

Our concerns about the effectiveness of your management controls were
expresssed to you at the meeting and your positive response to our
concerns is appreciated.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for
a better understanding of inspection and enforcement issues. In
accordance with Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and
enclosure will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be
pleased to duscuss them.

Sincerely,
.

J .o4 LAD-
mes P. O'Reilly

D ector

Enclosure: Inspection Report
50-328/80-25
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J. F. Cox, Supervisor, Nuclear

Licensing Section
M. J. Burzynski, Project

Engineer
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear

'

Safety Review Staff

8102260'JCg
_


